www.steppingstoneschool.com

AUSTIN, TX:

1710 Richcreek Rd. 78757 8419 Bowling Green Dr. 78757 8121 Shoal Creek Blvd. 78757 6616 McNeil Dr. 78729 9914 Woodland Village Dr. 78750 12301 Hymeadow Dr. 78750 7700 West Parmer Ln. 78729 2001 Wells Branch Pkwy. 78728 1007 E. 40th St. 78751 9405 Brodie Ln. 78748 9325 Alice Mae Ln. 78748 3811 Harmon Ave. 78751

LEANDER, TX:

225 Block House Dr. 78641

KYLE, TX:

4624 Ratcliffe Dr. 78640 1020 Lightfoot St. 78640

ROUND ROCK, TX:

7601 O'Connor Dr. 78681 2301 N. A.W. Grimes Blvd. 78665 651 Teravista Pkwy. 78665

COLLEGE STATION, TX:

900 University Oaks Blvd. 77840 205 Rock Prairie Rd. 77845

ADMINISTRATIVE OFFICE:

1910 Justin Ln. 78757 (512) 459-0258 Fax (512) 467-1824 June 18, 2020

Dear Valued Stepping Stone School Families:

Out of an abundance of caution and due to the recent orders by some local counties and mayors, beginning tomorrow, we will require parents or guardians who are dropping off or picking up their children at a Stepping Stone School campus to wear masks.

While some of the local restrictions are being relaxed, Stepping Stone School will continue to do all we have been doing to ensure the safety, security and health of the children in our care. This means that Stepping Stone School **will not** be lifting the requirement preventing parents from entering the building.

All entering the buildings are still required to have their temperatures taken and an overall wellness check will be performed. Children will be monitored for wellness throughout the day. All teachers and administrators are required to wear masks.

All of the high-level sanitization practices that have been in effect for the last three months will continue. We will also continue to serve children their food individually, not family style.

Children will continue to use the playgrounds on a class by class basis throughout the day. This will limit the number of other children and teachers your child comes in contact with.

While many of our competitors are relaxing their standards, we want to ensure you that all that can be done, is being done to provide you with peace of mind. You can be sure your children are well cared for, loved and their health and safety are being guarded at the highest level possible!

Sincerely,

Rhonda Paver, M.A.

Owner and Executive Director